
Na Gaeil Notes Monday November 30
th

 2020 

 

Virtual Race Night    It is not long now until our Virtual Race Night on Friday 
December 11th. We are appealing to our members, supporters and the wider 
public to support Na Gaeil CLG at this difficult time by contributing to our Race 
Night as very many of you have done in the past. Thanks to all of you that have 
bought a horse already. Buying a horse for €40 will ensure the continued growth 
and development of the club. You can do this by contacting any club officer or 
member of the Race committee. You can buy a horse online using the link: 
https://www.klubfunder.com/Clubs/Na%20Gaeil%20CLG/EventRegistration   

We are asking all the various teams in the club to support this fundraising event. 
There is a fantastic prize on offer for the team that sells the most horses for the 
event. They win an exclusive coaching session with Kerry and Na Gaeil stars 
Jack Barry and Diarmuid O’Connor along with a mystery Kerry footballer.  There 
are other great prizes on offer too, for the best dressed lady and gent and also 
for the best dressed family. Thanks to all those that have supported us to date. 
Time is fast approaching to December 11th so please click into our link and 
purchase a horse for the big night! 

 

Well Done    Congrats to Na Gaeil Lady Footballer Ayesha Roche who was on 

the Westmeath football team that defeated Roscommon at the weekend in the 
All Ireland Intermediate Ladies Football Semi Final. They will play Meath in the 
final on December 20th.  Best of luck Ayesha from everyone in Na Gaeil. 

 

Sympathy    We extend our sincere sympathy to the Ross family on the sad and 

untimely death of Tom Ross. His son David was a star corner back for Na Gaeil 
for many years. Ar dheis Dé go raibh a anam dílis. 

   

 

Clubhouse The clubhouse is closed for all outside activities and the gym will 
also be closed until there is further clarification from GAA Headquarters as to 
when they can re-open. This means that our Monday night bingo, Tuesday night 
lotto and Wednesday night card playing are suspended until then as well as all 
other activities that normally took place there on a weekly basis.  

 
Clothes Collection There is now a Clothes Collection Bin situated in Na Gaeil 

car park for use by all members of the public. 

https://www.klubfunder.com/Clubs/Na%20Gaeil%20CLG/EventRegistration


 

 

 


